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Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

April 24, 2023

THE FAMILY OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISOR NOEL DUAVIS
To the bereaved family,

We are deeply saddened to receive news of the sudden passing of our dear public school
district supervisor (PSDS} Noel Duavis, PSDS, Inabanga District, Schools Division
Office of Bohol, Region VII. The passing of PSDS Noel is a major loss to Philippine
education, and we are one with the education community in remembering his legacy.

The whole DepEd community shares your grief with deepest condolences and fervent

prayers for your family. Please know that our hearts and thoughts are with you in this
time of sorrow.

We pray that your family finds peace, comfort, and courage through the Almighty.
Very truly yours,

Vice President of the Republic of the Philippines
Secretary of the Department of Education
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